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37. RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE BUDGET SCRUTINY WORKING 
GROUP 

 
RECOMMENDED that 
 

1) the Council should have a robust four year funded Capital 
Programme for the period 2017/18 to 2020/21, to include estimates 
across each year of the budget; and 

 
2) Officers estimate the Capital Programme requirements over a four 

year period to include the associated funding implications. In 
addition, an annual review should be undertaken to propose any 
changes to the approved Programme to ensure the Council has a 
flexible approach to capital projects. 

 
 

 
 


